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I N S I D E  T H I S  I S S U E  

1 TCPA’s 2008 Summer Conference 

1 
2 
3 

Monthly Meeting Location 

A Thank You and Salute from our TCPA President 

Safe Kids USA 

  

  

Texas Crime Prevention Association 

2008 Summer Training Conference  
 

July 21st- 25th, 2008 
Wichita Falls, Texas 

 
 

Location:   Howard Johnson 
401 Broad Street  

Wichita Falls, TX  76301 
940-766-6000 or 1-800-446-4656 

Code:  TCPA  
Room Rate: $70.00 single or double   
For more information contact:  
Dennis Porter at  972-237-8844   
 
Registration Form    

AACPA’s Monthly Meeting 

Acadiana Cafe 
Meeting  Room 

1289 SW Loop 410 
San Antonio. Texas 

(210)674-0019 
 

DOOR PRIZES 

Tuesday, May 20th, 2008 
11:30 A.M. 

Visitors Always Welcome 
 
 
To All:  
This is the second message I have received in a 
week notifying me of a IRS refund waiting for me....... 
all I have to do is click on the hotlink below.   
  
To coin a phrase:  DO NOT GO THERE.  
  
Unscrupulous scam artists use current events (tax time 
and the household rebates) to steal our identity, get us 
to send money, or sign us up for things we don't need.   
  
Your identity and credit are precious things... protect 
them.  Do not fall for a offer of free items or money.   
If it sound too good to be true, it usually is. 
  
If you receive such a message, do not reply, forward to 
others, or follow the directions within.   
  
The genuine IRS website, www.irs.gov, has a 
scam/phishing info page, which instructs you to forward 
the message to them at:  phishing@irs.gov.    
Please see this website for further details.  Be safe. 
  
Cpl. Tim Kolbe, Crime Prevention/ Community Services 
Co- Coordinator, NB/ Comal Co. Crime Stoppers 
Comal County Sheriff's Office 
3005 W. San Antonio, New Braunfels, TX 78130 
(830)-620-3400 
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May 11, 2008 
 
 
In 1962, President John F. Kennedy signed a proclamation which designated May 15
as Peace Officers Memorial Day and the week in which that date falls as "Police
Week." 
 
During this week Memorial Ceremonies are held which we honor those that have
paid the ultimate sacrifice.   
 
I would like to thank each one of our dedicated law enforcement officers and
civilians.   
 
The path you have chosen is not an easy one.  
 
I want you to know that you are appreciated and you do make a difference.
 
I salute you. 
 
 
 
 
 
Sincerely yours, 
 
 

Tammy Snider 
 
Officer Tammy Snider, President 
Texas Crime Prevention Association  
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Because Safe Kids USA knows that most  
childhood injuries are preventable, we want  

to help you keep your kids safe.  

Our new videos will introduce you to four parents whose 
children survived an accident. They’re sharing their stories so 

that what happened 
to their kids won’t happen to yours.  

Watch the bike safety video 

Watch the child passenger safety video 

Watch the pedestrian safety video 

Watch the pool safety video 

Happy Mother’s Day from your friends at  
Safe Kids USA 

Make a donation 

Join us on change.org 
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